
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF OCTOBER 29, 2024 
 

Item 21, Report No. 35 of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on October 29, 2024. 
   

21. NEW BUSINESS – REQUEST FOR POLICY REGARDING 
NOTIFICATION FOR PLANNING APPLICATIONS 
The Committee of the Whole recommends that staff bring forward a 
uniform policy to establish standards regarding notification for 
planning applications, and to include options other than letter mail.  
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Mayor Steven Del Duca  




